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Sir George Smith 2

I fîm sorry that- during my visit 
to Aberdeen last July I did not have the pleasure 
of meeting you, as yon, 7ere away from the city. 
Others, however, were very kind to me and Ï 
enjoyed very much ay three days stay there. If 
it is not too much trouble I weulcl like you to 
kindly remember me to Professor narrower, Dr. 
Macintosh, to Mr. Perry, to Dr. Cowan, to 
Professor Thompson and to the linister of the 
old church near lag’s College.

7*'ith all good wishes 

I am, Sir,
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fever yours faithfully.
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